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14th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you will be aware there has been a recent consultation about expanding The River Peck Federation to 

include the addition of Ann Bernadt and Nell Gywnn Nursery Schools. The consultation has now closed and 

the governing bodies have voted to move from an agreed partnership on an interim basis to a hard federation. 

This means that Ann Bernadt and Nell Gywnn are now permanent members of The River Peck Federation. 

 

The governing bodies have been disbanded and will meet on Thursday the 30th of November to reconstitute. 

 

The federation now comprises of the following settings: 

 

 Bellenden Primary School 

 Pilgrims’ Way Primary School 

 Ann Bernadt Nursery School 

 Nell Gywnn Nursery School 

 Bermondsey and Rotherhithe Children and Family centre 

 

Moving forward we will be looking at ways of working collaboratively to ensure the continued excellent 

provision that exists in each setting and of course the continued engagement with families in the communities 

which we serve. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

Gregory Doey 

Executive Headteacher 

The River Peck Federation 

       

 

 



 

 

 

 


